
This is an optional template that Energy Efficiency and Conservation Block Grant 
Program applicants can use to complete the Davis-Bacon Act Assurance Letter. Use 
of this template is not required, and applicants may choose to submit this letter in 
other formats. 
 
        
DATE 

Davis-Bacon Assurance Letter 
 
U.S. Department of Energy 
 
 
Reference:  Energy Efficiency and Conservation Block Grant – DE- FOA-0002882 – 
CFDA No. 81.128 
                     
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Please consider this letter written assurance that all laborers and mechanics on projects 
funded directly by or assisted in whole or in part by and through funding appropriated by 
the Infrastructure, Investment, and Jobs Act will be paid wages at rates not less than those 
prevailing on projects of a character similar in the locality as determined by Subchapter 
IV of Chapter 31 of Title 40, United States Code (Davis-Bacon Act).  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
[AUTHORIZED APPLICANT] 
 
 


